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A message from the Year Leader

It’s all go here at NAIS this week, with iPads and Project Week everyone is busy.

The last of the fundraising takes place this week with a healthy food stall at the ACAMIS tournament being held at
school. The students have been creative with the healthy label and have planned a range of delicious and nutritious
snacks to be sold to the athletes involved in the tournament, as well as our own students. We are currently about
3500RMB short of our target of 12000RMB so we are hoping for a successful day of trade. Just a quick thank you to all
the parents who have supported the fundraising campaign by either providing stock or baking cakes to be sold at
school. I'm sure the benefits will be felt by the children at The Bright Connection Centre.

There were also exciting times on Tuesday during Guidance when the students received their much awaited and
longed for iPads. Their tutors went through the expectations and the students were reminded of the educational
purpose of the iPads. They will be busy over the next few days downloading the recommended apps and logging on
to the school network.

As the students plan and prepare to jet off to the sunny climates of Sanya we are being faced with dropping temper-
atures here in Shanghai. As Autumn begins to disappear into winter we see the move away from Summer uniform.
So from 9th of November it is expected that all students switch to winter uniform.

All that's left to say is for the students to have a fantastic and adventurous week away and for parents to enjoy the

peace and quiet while the children enjoy the surf, sea and service in Sanya.
Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Joanne Parrish —Year 9 Leader
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Project week final information

It’s an early start on Monday as the Year 9 students kick off Project Week. To keep up with the news and high-

lights of the week please follow developments on the tumblr blog, at the following link: http://
naisy9sanyal5.tumblr.com/ m

Just a reminder of the times below and please let me know via email at j-parrish@naispudong.com if you in-
tend to pick up your child directly from the airport.

4.40 PVG Terminal 2 HO1221 HO1178 SHA Terminal 2 16.35 18.35

Congratulations

Congratulations to Vanessa Oyuchi who made up part
of the winning SISAC Netball team who were victorious
at the weekend. We wish the team and their coach Miss
Sparkes good luck in the ACAMIS tournament this
weekend.

Congratulations to the C1 football team which contin-
ues their 100% record. Results so far include the 7-1
thrashing of YCIS, the 4-2 destruction of Dulwich and
the 5-2 beating of SCIS. Mr Dawson is really proud of
how the boys are playing, the commitment they show,
and the attitude they have. The boys are hoping to go
the whole season with a 100% record. Hold the back
page and we will see by December.

Upcoming Events & Dates

Monday 2 - Friday 6 November - Project Week

Monday 9th November—First day of winter uniform

Friday 13 November - school closed to students (staff training day)

Wednesday 18 - Friday 27 November - Years 7 - 10 term 1 assessments all subjects
Thursday 19 November - Years 7 - 9 Academic Review Evening - surnames A - M
Tuesday 24 November - Years 7 - 9 Academic Review Evening - surnames N - Z
Sunday 29 November - Christmas Bazaar

Friday 4 December - CCAs finish for Term 1

Friday 11 December - Term 1 ends
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